
   
Feedback form 

Online guidance for adults caring for young people 

 

Thank you for taking the time to view the bite-size videos.  We hope that you found them 

useful.  We are a learning organisation and ask that you please take a few minutes to complete 

the feedback and return to schoolyouthengagement@hampshire.police.uk thank you. 

 

1, Please let us know if you viewed the videos as a parent, carer, staff member or other 
 

  
 
 
 
 

  
 

2, Please tell us your child/children School, age and year group 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

  
 

3. My concerns before watching the videos were: 
 

  
 
 
 
 

  
 

4. Were these concerns addressed after watching the videos?  If not please provide 
details 
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Thank you for taking the time to complete the feedback form – we are a learning organisation so 
appreciate your feedback. 

5. What information given during the videos did you find useful? 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

  
 

6. 
 

Is there anything you like to be changed and/or included? 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

7. Were there any videos you did not watch?  Please state which videos they were and 
why 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

8. Please add any other comments about the videos below 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


